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BY EMAIL 
 
October 19, 2022 
 
Jim Sanders 
Senior Vice President, Operations – Gas Distribution and Storage 
Enbridge Gas Inc. 
500 Consumers Road 
Toronto ON, M2J 1P8 
jim.sanders@enbridge.com  
 
 
Dear Mr. Sanders: 
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. 
 St. Laurent Pipeline System Integrity Inspection & Remediation 
 
This letter acknowledges receipt of your letter dated October 11, 2022 with respect to 
an urgent integrity concern identified by Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) within its St. 
Laurent pipeline system in the City of Ottawa, and its plan to remediate the concern. 
 
The OEB appreciates the timely provision of the information contained in the letter and 
requests that Enbridge Gas provide the OEB information with respect to any material 
changes to the remediation efforts.  
 
Any questions relating to this letter should be directed to Nancy Marconi, Registrar at 
registrar@oeb.ca. The Board’s toll-free number is 1-888-632-6273. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
 
cc: Malini Giridhar, Enbridge Gas Inc. 
         Mark Kitchen, Enbridge Gas Inc. 

Theodore Antonopoulos, OEB 
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